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Good Afternoon Hapeville Charter Career Academy, 
  
I hope that everyone is doing okay.  All assignments are due today for this week.  We will observe Spring Break 
next week and faculty and staff will only be available by choice.  Breakfast and lunch will be available daily 
from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm at the school and families may drive through to pick up meals.  
  
We will resume our virtual learning on Monday, April 13, 2020 and I will email the assignments on or before 
Monday April 13, 2020.  We will not be loaning computers out at this time.  However, we do prepare student 
assignment packets weekly.  Here’s the link:  bit.ly/HCCApacketrequest2020  
  
If you did not receive or read the correspondence from Fulton County Schools on last evening, please do so.  I 
have attached the Remote Learning Guide for you and we will follow the guidelines regarding grading. 
  
Per Fulton County Schools, the last day for the Class of 2020 is Friday May 1, 2020.  All members of the Class 
of 2020 must submit all assignments by Friday, April 24, 2020.  Please see the email from Mrs. Knox regarding 
community service hours.  All outstanding football, basketball, and cheer fees and all fees prior to this school 
year must be cleared and may be paid online.  If you need any assistance with paying outstanding fees, contact 
Mrs. Martin or Mrs. Chlebek at amartin@hapevillecharter.org or jchlebek@hapevillecharter.org. 
  
I know that many of you have questions regarding refunds and graduation.  I will send out more information 
after our Hapeville Charter Schools Called Board meeting on Sunday regarding both.  Per Fulton County 
Schools, we must have alternate plans for graduation which can include a modified ceremony or a virtual 
ceremony.  Prom is canceled.  Again, I will send out more information regarding all refunds after Sunday. 
  
We will release a schedule in May for all faculty, staff, and students to enter the building to retrieve and return 
items.  The schedule will be created around all CDC guidelines and our local shelter in place guidelines.  
  
May 4-8, 2020 will be the last week of virtual learning for students in grades 9, 10, and 11.  May 11-15, 2020 
will be our final exam week for all assessments and projects.  May 18-22, 2020 will be the last call for all 
students to complete all assignments for Spring Semester 2020.   We are asking that all students take 
advantage of this time to avoid summer school. 
  
If you have any questions or concerns or you need any assistance, please don’t hesitate to reach out.  Thank you 
for your patience and your cooperation as we navigate our new normal.  Please stay safe and adhere to all CDC 
guidelines given.  We definitely miss all of our students. 
  
Have a good weekend and a restful spring break! 
  
-- 
Candace S. Bethea, Principal 
Hapeville Charter Career Academy | www.hapevillecharter.org | @CandaceBethea1 | @TheHCCAHornets 
6045 Buffington Road | Atlanta, GA  30349 
(404) 766-0101 | (404) 506-9760 fax | cbethea@hapevillecharter.org 
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